
House Committee on Judiciary 
Oregon State Legislature 
900 Court St. NE, Salem Oregon 97301 
 

 

I am writing today in support of HB 2007 –allowing local governments to regulate firearms in sensitive 
buildings. As a mom and a community member, I want our neighborhoods to be free of gun violence.  

Supporting HB 2007 would give local governments the authority to make the public safety decision to 
prohibit all guns in public buildings.   

Sincerely,  

Summar Money 


